
 

February 4, 2020 

 

Dear Parents of Students of Bus 46, 

During the afternoon run, bus 46 was maneuvering through the Clusters Condominium Complex off 

Ganttown Road, the bus accidentally clipped a dumpster.  There is minor damage to the bus, and no one 

is hurt.  However, per protocol the police must be called, a report made, and students on the bus 

interviewed.  This may cause delays in the bus being able to get to its normal stops on time.  I apologize 

for the inconvenience this caused.   

Should you have any questions, please call transportation at 856-589-9190 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 


